
【Important Notice】 Regarding the suspension of all services of Odakyu Sightseeing Service Center. 

 

In light of the outbreak of the new Coronavirus (COVID-19), Odakyu Sightseeing Service Center, Shinjuku West, Shinjuku 

South and Odawara will suspend all services from April 7 until further notice. 

During this period, please contact us shown below. 

Inquiry: Odakyu Sightseeing Service Center Inquiry Form 

 

 

 

As of April 6, 2020 

https://www.odakyu-travel.co.jp/mailform_welcome/welcome_form.html

